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Dear Sirs, Fo Guang Shan Temple 

 
 

It was with great sadness that we received the news of the passing away of 

Ven. Master Hsing Yun. It is a profound loss for the Buddha Dharma, the Buddhist 

community and the world, especially in these difficult times that humankind is 

facing. Master Hsing Yun legacy and life example was a source of guidance and 

hope, that also reached Portugal, with his visit in 2004 and the establishing of 

Buddha's Light International Association in our country.  

On behalf of Portuguese Buddhist Union we respectfully offer our wishes for 

Master Hsing Yun swift and auspicious rebirth into this world, and that his 

compassionate activities and legacy continue to endure and benefit Buddha's 

teachings and beings. 

 

        

 Sincerely, 

 

 

Diogo Lopes 
     (Chairman) 

Lisbon, 10th February 2023 


